December 16, 2016

Hi Everyone,

Thank you so much for taking the time to come to our breakfast share this morning. The students worked so incredibly hard over the past few months and were thrilled to show off all of their work. I know you are probably as proud as I am for their efforts. I have provided a link that will allow parents in the class to view the video. The video is not public and cannot be found by anyone except those with the link below. Therefore, the search feature will not work. If you would like to share with your families and watch it again at home please feel free to do so. This video will not be made public to protect the privacy of students and their families. This link will also be made available via our classroom website. Please check the website for additional pictures and information about the content we are currently studying in 2P. The class website link is below as well.

https://youtu.be/LMTXbIm-afQ

http://mrspaget.weebly.com/

Additionally, I want to send a heartfelt thank you for all your generosity. Your class gift was so thoughtful and I appreciate you thinking of me during the holidays. It is a pleasure to work with your children every day. I hope each and everyone one of you have a holiday season and winter break filled with family time, joy, and love. 

Warmly,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Caitlin
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